
        June 5, 2021 

Dear Fellow Reaganite, 
 
Here is your June update. 
    

STEPHEN MOORE:  The State of the Biden Economy 
This is your last chance to get your free ticket to the Stephen Moore event at the Cambria Rock Hill on Tuesday, June 8 at 7 p.m.  Parking is 
free.  Doors to the event open at 6:30, so come early and enjoy one of the two fine places to dine at the hotel.   
  
Here is a link to the ticket website: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stephen-moore-the-state-of-the-biden-economy-tickets-156941980689 
 
The event is FREE to Reaganites.  Just reply to this e-mail or contact Frank.Trotta@Reaganites.com  .  Once we verify that your dues are 
current we will send you the REAGANITES coupon code to use on Eventbrite.   If your dues aren’t current, buy the ticket and ask that the $10 
be credited against your dues.  For all non-Reaganites the tickets are $10 but that can be applied towards REAGANITES dues if they join. 
 

 
Stephen Moore  

 Co-founded and served as president of the Club for Growth. 
 Nominated to the Federal Reserve Board by President Trump. 
 Contributor on Fox News Network and CNN. 
 Served on the Wall Street Journal editorial board. 
 Advised Donald Trump's 2016 presidential campaign. 
 Chairs FreedomWorks' Task Force on Economic Revival. 
 Chief Economist at the Heritage Foundation during the REAGAN administration. 

 

He will speak about the current economic situation:  inflation; higher taxes; massive spending and what it means to you and me.  He will also 
answer questions.   So bring a friend.  

COMMUNICATIONS DIRECTOR NEEDED 
The REAGANITES are in need of a Director of Communications which is an officer position under our bylaws and  a member of our Board of 
Directors.  The job entails being our liaison with the media, keeping our Facebook page (and soon our website current), involving us on other 
social media platforms, and doing a monthly newsletter.   If you have any interest please contact any of the Board members listed at the bottom 
of this newsletter. 

COMMITTEES 
As we announced last month we are forming Reaganite committees so our members can get more involved.  A committee sign-up sheet is 
attached as a PDF.  Please fill it out and return it to mail@reaganites.com .   
 
 



SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON ZONING AND PLANNING 

One new committee we are forming is to study the proposed rewriting of the York County Planning and Zoning Laws that will regulate 
development for years to come.  Called “RECODE York County” it will impact every York County resident.  If adopted by the County Council 
later this year, as planned, the law will direct development and building in much of York County.  So even if your municipality is covered by a 
different zoning statue you will feel the impact of other parts of the county in your daily travels.  
 
The REAGANITES are fortunate enough to have in our group Lindsay Walker, a management consultant and Chairman of the York County 
Forever Commission.  Lindsay, a seasoned expert on land use issues, has agreed to chair this REAGANITE Committee.  If you have an interest 
in planning, development, zoning and the like, join this committee  
 

CANDIDATE TRAINING SCHOLARSHIPS  
The REAGANITES are providing scholarships to the 3-day online  Leadership Institute’s Future Candidates School starting June 21 for select 
Reaganites who are considering running for office.  So, if you have ever thought about running for office but didn’t know where to start this 
may be right for you.   If you are interested in one of the scholarships, reach out to a Board member (listed at the bottom of this newsletter).   
Remember, candidate recruitment and training are part of the mission of the Reaganites of York County.  So if you know someone who is a 
good, right-thinking conservative who you believe would be a great constitutional conservative candidate, let us know!   
 

DUES 
If you haven’t paid your 2021 dues yet, please send a check to Treasurer Michael Cox at 755 E. Rambo Road, Rock Hill, SC 29730.  
Membership is $25.00 per person or $40.00 per couple.   Or buy a ticket to the Steve Moore event this Tuesday and get a $10 credit towards 
your dues. 
 

REPUBLICAN WOMEN RISING 
You’re invited to the Republican Women Rising’s June Meeting to hear David O’Neal, Mayor of Tega Cay and Chief Steve Parker, Tega Cay 
Police discuss topics such as: What is happening in and around Tega Cay and York County; Upcoming municipal elections; What must be done 
to keep our Cities and State conservative; Mental Health; and  What can be done  to support our Law Enforcement and “Back the Blue”!!  The 
meeting is Monday June 14, 2021 at the Glennon Center (next to the Tega Cay Clubhouse);15083 Molokai Drive, Tega Cay.  The social 
starts at 5:45 p.m. and the meeting starts at 6:30 p.m.    
 
See attached PDF for more details. 
 

www.REAGANITES.com   
Our website is under development.  We need your help.  Do you have photos of past Reaganite events we can include on the website?   
Please send them to mail@Reaganites.com .  Also, what is your favorite Ronald Reagan quote?   We hope to displace various Reagan 
quotes on the website.   Send us your favorite quote from the great man, and maybe we’ll use it. 

 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU 
 
Here is your Reaganite Board of Directors.  We want to hear from you with your ideas, criticisms, recommendations, and comments.  Contact 
whomever you feel most comfortable with.  Just click on a name below to e-mail that Board member.    
 
Alice Brite    Sharon Bynum    Michael Cox    Dennis Getter    Mark Herring    Frank Trotta 
 
 

       Respectfully submitted, 
       Frank Trotta 
       President 
 

      If you have trouble opening the attachments, please let me know.  


